TELEPHONE 3-2461 NOTARY PUBLIC

STUART L. WHITING

REAL ESTATE INSURANCE

216 N. KING ST.
HAMPTON, VA.

October 1L, 1953

Rev. L. L. Berry

Board of Home and Foreign Missions
112 West 120th Street

New York 27, N. Y.

Dear Rev. Berry:

This is in reply to your letter of August 19, 1953 advising
me that I was in error concerning the property incquestion. I
have checked with the records in the map and zoning office and
also in the City Treasurer's office and in both places they show
three pieces of property in the name of John A. Berry. However,
the zoning officer said that he was fairly certain that his records
were in error because he had found several inconsistencies. On one
assessment the acreage on the Butler farm road was listed as four
acres and on another card was listed as seven acres,

I have been out to the land on the Butler farm road and fairly
well determined, I believe, the location. The property begins ap-
proximately three hundred feet from the end of the paved road and
fronts on that part of old Butler Farm road which has been abandoned,

If this property contains approximately seven acres, as the
records indicate, I have a client who may be interested in it. One
of the sororities at Hampton Institute is looking for a site for a
summer camp project. This sitetmight meet their requirements. Please
give me some idea of the price that you will accept for the seven
acre plot in question.

Sincerely yours,

tuart L. Whiting






